
Seismic Public Meeting Notice  
 
To the Citizens and Landowners of Sabine Parish, Louisiana: 
 
SAExploration (SAE) will be conducting seismic activity in a 52-square mile area east of U.S. 
Hwy 171 near Fisher and Florien in all or portions of Townships 5 and 6 North, Ranges 10 and 
11 West. 
 
The survey will begin on or after September 22, 2022 and is expected to last until January of 
2023.  
 
To provide the public with additional information regarding the seismic survey, SAE and LDWF 
will hold a public meeting at 6:00 pm on September 19, 2022. The meeting will be held at 
Cypress Bend Golf Resort, Spa & Conference Center, 2000 Cypress Bend Pkwy., Many, LA 
71449.  
 
For additional details pertaining to the seismic survey prior to the public meeting, contact Tanya 
Matcek at 713-502-8161 or tmatcek@descoenv.com.  
 
An outline of the seismic project showing the potential area to be affected is located at  
wlf.louisiana.gov/page/seismic-exploration-permits under Current Public Notices. 
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